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17th May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Farm on Wheels- Twos and Nursery. 
 
As the end of our academic year approaches, we are keen to organise a treat for the children. 
Following the children’s interests, we have arranged for ‘Farm on Wheels’ to visit Nursery 
and Two’s on Wednesday 16th June 2021. The children will each get to meet a variety of farm 
animals and may get opportunities to feed, stroke and walk some of the animals. Please rest 
assured that social distancing rules will be in place during the visit and the visit itself will 
comply with COVID-19 risk assessments. 
 
Children are invited to come to Twos/Nursery out of uniform on this day. Please consider the 
weather on the day and ensure they have warm clothes, suitable footwear and a waterproof 
coat. Sunhats are recommended in hot weather.  
 
The cost of this experience is £5.00 per child, to be paid no later than Friday 11th June 2021 
via ParentPay. We ask that you provide consent for your child to take part in this experience 
via email, using the email address of the provision which your child attends: 

 Terrific for Two’s - ph.twoshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

 Nursery - ph.nurseryhomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
Within the email, please provide the following information: 

 Name of Child: 

 I do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the Farm on Wheels experience 

 Medical needs:  

 Known allergies (especially related to animals): 

 Emergency contact name and number:  

 I confirm that I have paid £5.00 on ParentPay. 
 
I hope that, as in the past, we can rely on parent support for this kind of venture, but should 
sufficient contributions not be received it will be necessary, unfortunately, to abandon our 
plans. If this were to happen we will, of course, refund any monies paid.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Acting Head of School. 
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